
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: 1.3 

Question No. SBE14/164 

Senator Wright asked the following written question from the 20 November and  

11 December 2014 hearings. 

1. Can you outline the funding arrangements (i.e. contributions made by Commonwealth and 

State and Territory Governments) for the Allen Consulting report on legal assistance 

services?  

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1. The contract price for the NPA review was $896 903.13 (inclusive of GST). The states and 

territories contributed $167,341 towards the cost. 

 


